

	
Little Horton Lane Medical Centre Patient Participation Group Meeting 
Date : 13.09.2016

Venue : Little Horton Lane Medical Centre at 1pm

	Attendees
	Susan Odonoghue
Megan Pulford
Amreen Bi 
Sadaqat Ali Khan
Renata Dziama
Nisa Iqbal
Fardoes Sabir
Dr Imran Raja
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr Alam Khokhar



	
	Minutes from last meeting agreed as being correct. 

Dr Khokhar and Dr Raja advised the group on the benefits of self care and informed them of the number of sessions and appointments we offer.
We discussed the QP funding and asked the patients what they would like to have the money allocated on.
All from 3 surgeries decided they would like to have new reception furniture, weighing scales in reception, ipads to be available in reception for the patients to complete surveys on line, self arrival screens to avoid having to queue at reception during busy periods. The surgeries asked for a laptop to allow the GP’s to access patient records whist on home visit’s and the patients agreed this was a good idea, they also asked for money to be allocated for a pharmacist so that he can see patients for medication reviews as this would free more time for the GP’s to see more patients they agreed this would also be a good idea.

The patients were happy with the choices made and the chairman of the group signed the submission.




Date of Next Meeting: TBA
